
I worked in the resident units as an education support worker for three years, 
supporting young people in their education who were looked after by 
Southwark.  Myself and the young people I worked with, thought that Face to Face is 
an excellent project.  For one young person who started the project in the beginning 
of year nine and who had never attended mainstream school,  the project enable him 
to get back into education and develop his ICT skills.  He has done very well and is 
still attending and will be going into year eleven their. He works with the younger 
young people and has achieved so much from the staff.   
  
Tina Thorley Education Support Worker for CLA's 


